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 Waltham Board of Health Meeting Minutes  

 

January 20, 2021 
 
The Board of Health meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM.  

 

All members were present. 

 

The minutes of the last meeting (December 16, 2020) were reviewed and approved by the Board. 

 

The following items were discussed: 

  

1. Gardencrest Apartments, 20 Middlesex Circle. The Board members were updated on 

the trash situation and non-compliance to rectify the issue. All Board members voted 

in favor of the Assistant Director speaking to the city attorney regarding fines for 

non-compliance.  

  

 

2. The Board members reviewed and all voted in favor to approve the policy regarding 

the planning for the distribution of COVID-19  Vaccines. 

 

3.  The Board members were updated on COVID-19 numbers. 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:53 PM. 

 

The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 3, 2021 

at 5:00 PM. 
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